
From: Steven Travale 
Sent: Monday, September 2, 2024 9:04 PM 
To: Fiona Hamilton, Sarah Johnson 
Subject: Invitation to Brockton Council - Saugeen Hospice 

Good evening Mayor and Council, 

On behalf of Chair Kelly Fotheringham and the board of directors, you are once again invited to attend the Annual 
General Meeting of Saugeen Hospice Inc. on Wednesday, September 18, 2024 at the Best Western Plus Walkerton 
Ballroom beginning at 7pm. 

The evening will include an information session with updates on building cost and design, the upcoming major 
fundraising campaign, status of Ministry of Health approvals, regional activities and more. The slate of officers 
(board of directors) will also be introduced followed by the business of the Annual General Meeting. 

To RSVP, email askus@saugeenhospice.ca or call  519-507-2273. RSVP is appreciated but not required. Doors will 
open at 6:15pm and light refreshments will be served. 

Thank you for your continued interest and support of Saugeen Hospice. 

Steve Travale 

Director - Saugeen Hospice Inc. 

sent on behalf of Chair Kelly Fotheringham 
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